
 

 

 

 

Dear parent or carer, 

 

 

I am writing to inform you of a change to our afterschool sports clubs. This year we will be running 

three evenings, one for each of the year groups in Key Stage 3. The details of days and times are below.  

 

Students will be allowed to opt for an activity of their choice, on each evening. Activities will include: 

table tennis, basketball, badminton, football, trampolining and swimming, to name only a few. We are 

also very open to suggestions and trialling new sports. For example, I have purchased some golf 

equipment to develop that sport in Thornhill. 

 

Students only require their trainers but we would prefer they bring a full change of clothes. If your 

child would like to swim, they should bring their trainers, as well as their swimming kit, in-case we 

cannot offer swimming on that night. Activities offered will depend on the skills, experience and 

number of staff available. Students should report to the PE department at the end of the school day 

and will be dismissed from there at the time shown below. 

 

TUESDAY 3-4pm: Year 7 

THURSDAY 3-4pm: Year 8 

FRIDAY 3-4pm: Year 9 

 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. The best method is 

via the email address below. Many thanks, in anticipation of your support. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr David Massie 

 

 

Director of Learning, 

Physical Education 

massie.d@thornhillacademy.com 

 

 


